
Faith	Fedge	Garden	June	2021	

On	June	26,	2021,	a	group	of	about	25	congregants	gathered	to	plant	the	Faith	Fedge	Garden	
along	the	retaining	wall	on	the	Erb	St	Church	property.	Plants	included	edible	shrubs	(currant,	
chokeberry,	elderberry,	etc)	and	haskap,	lilies,	black-eyed	Susans	among	others.	The	wet	
conditions	made	planting	ideal	and	the	work	was	done	in	less	than	two	hours!	The	wet	summer	
kept	the	plants	in	good	condition	and	no	supplemental	watering	was	needed	during	that	time.	
We	look	forward	to	seeing	how	it	looks	next	spring!	
	


